
 
 

CORONAVIRUS UPDATE 
24th March 2020 
 

Following the announcement by the government, school will be closed for everyone except the 
children of critical workers and vulnerable children from 3pm on Friday 20th March. 
 
Please refer to the Government guidance below – ‘Closure of educational settings: information 
for parents and carers’. 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/closure-of-educational-settings-information-for-
parents-and-carers/closure-of-educational-settings-information-for-parents-and-carers 
 
We understand that this is an unprecedented and challenging time. We want to try to 
minimise the impact on your child’s education; as such, home learning activities have been set 
for all pupils. 
 

 
Home Learning  

• Each year group has provided home learning activities, which are on our school website 
and will be sent electronically to parents using Marvellous Me! and/or See Saw. 

• Our aim is that these learning activities will be updated on a regular basis.   
 
Free School Meals 
If your child is entitled to a free school meal, you will be contacted by a member of the 
Endeavour Academies Trust staff regarding e-vouchers. 
If you have a query regarding free school meal e-vouchers, or need to check that we have 
your correct email address, please contact Endeavour Academies directly using the following 
email address: 

accounts@macademy.org.uk 
 
Keeping in touch 

• You will receive regular updates of home learning from your child’s class teacher 
through Marvellous Me! and /or See Saw. 

• You will receive regular school letters by Marvellous Me!  These will also be uploaded to 
our school website and facebook page. 
 

If you need to contact us, please email us: 
archibald@mcschools.org.uk 

 
Your email will be forwarded on to the most appropriate member of staff.  It would be helpful 
if you could include your child’s name and year group in the email. 
 
Thank you very much for your continued support and the kind emails, telephone calls etc. that 
we have received due to this unprecedented time.  
 
Your children have handled all of this impeccably; we could not be prouder of them.  
 
Take care, 
 
Mrs Jefferies 
Headteacher 
 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/closure-of-educational-settings-information-for-parents-and-carers/closure-of-educational-settings-information-for-parents-and-carers
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/closure-of-educational-settings-information-for-parents-and-carers/closure-of-educational-settings-information-for-parents-and-carers
mailto:accounts@macademy.org.uk
mailto:archibald@mcschools.org.uk

